
Developing Maths in the   

Early Years Work Group    

with Helen Adams 

Apply HERE by  
18 December 2020 

WE ARE INVITING APPLICATIONS 

NOW FOR A JANUARY 2021 START 

A Work Group specifically aimed at supporting schools with nursery classes 

HELEN ADAMS  is the Headteacher of Truro 

Nursery School and a National Leader of      

Education for 

the  Cornwall 

Early Years    

Teaching School. 

This Work Group will focus on helping early years teachers in understanding their role in the teaching of 

mathematics, whilst developing an understanding of progression in mathematical learning and thinking.  

The intention is that the nursery teacher and reception teacher will be part of this Work Group together, 

where this is not possible then participants from partner schools can apply together as long as there is a 

commitment to collaborative working.  Your senior leader will be engaged in the first and last session to 

support whole school impact.  

To find out more, join Helen for an online 

meeting on 8 December 2020 

Please contact caitlinh@truro-penwith.ac.uk to register  

Who is this Work Group for?  

• Pairs of nursery and reception teachers within your setting or 

partner schools 

• This Work Group would be ideally suited for newly and recently 

qualified teachers 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScN4OAXbZgkUsHMUmSHqK7pS9g3LuxO-WY5gBrX936Ub53dEw/viewform?usp=sf_link

